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CONTINUED SUPPORT TO PRESCHOOL INSTITUTIONS

The program of socially responsible projects implemented by LUKOIL SERBIA has
continued in Bajina BaSta with a donation to the preschool institution "Neven". 60
new children's beds were purchased, which enabled the complete replacement of
worn-out beds in two study rooms, thus providing the little ones with better and
more comfortable conditions for their daily rest.

The director of the kindergarten, Rada Lazi¢, said that the donation was realized in
record time - in less than a month and that the new beds are already in use. She
pointed out that thanks to this support from LUKOIL, the institution was able to
improve the conditions for the children's stay and additionally provide better care
and rest for them.

This donation is part of the broader goal of supporting the community in which the
LUKOIL company operates, and it is planned to continue the realization of socially
responsible activities.



